
Dear Coach: 
      
 The 2018 Girls Division II District Golf Tournament will be played 
at Tam O’Shanter Hills Golf Course on Tuesday, October 2 with tee 
times beginning on the first and tenth tees at 9:00. Rain date will be 
either Wednesday or Thursday depending on course conditions and 
forecasts. 
      Directions to Tam O’Shanter, tee times, and yardages are 
included in this packet. Call the golf course for practice round tee 
times. 
      Tam O’Shanter’s telephone number is 330-477-5111. Its address is 
5055 Hills and Dales NW, Canton, Ohio. 
      The entry fee will be $27 per player/$135 per team and includes 
one range token. Players who show up and want their range token 
before the coach has registered will not be given a token.  
      Please make the entry check payable to: Tam O’Shanter. Signed 
purchase orders will be accepted, but purchase order numbers will 
not be accepted. Cash payers will be given a receipt. 
     PLEASE REFER TO THE ENCLOSED PAGE ABOUT GREEN FEES. 
     Mrs. Diana Youngman will be in the clubhouse and will handle all 
of your paperwork. Please give her your check. 
     There will not be a coaches’ meeting. 
     The Northeast District cart rule will be strictly enforced. 
     The cart barn behind the snack bar will be used for scoring. 
Please have your players report to this area at the conclusion of play. 
Once the young lady has exited the cart barn, she will be deemed to 
have left the scoring area. 
     If you have any questions, please call Ken Youngman at 
330-879-2762. Ken and I are managing this tournament together. 
     Thank you and see you at Tam O’Shanter. 

                                                        Randy Iceman 
                                                  Tournament  Manager                        


